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In accordance with the Texas Open Meetings Act (TX GOVT. CODE, Title 5-C, Chap. 551), 
Frost City Aldermen held a Public Hearing/ Regular Business Meeting at 6:00 P.M, March 01, 
2021 at City Hall, 100 N. Garitty St.  Present: Mayor Scott Dowdle, Aldermen, Velma Ballew, 
Johnny Sutton, Rudy Salinas, Jimmy Bratcher. Others present, Terry McGill, Tiffany Parker, 
Chief Scott Sykora, Bill & Dottie Barnes, Debbie & Mark Feuerherdt. Absence Rachel Cagle. 
 

1. A quorum was established and the meeting began at 6:00 P.M. with the Pledge of 
Allegiance and Invocation  Velma Ballew 

2. Public hearing to receive comments for Zoning Change for Gerardo Rico from Single 
Family Residential to Mobile Home for property located on the east side of Stroud St. No 
citizens attended 

3. Citizen’s Comments. Bill Barnes ask that the city repair and area the City utility 
department dug up to reroute a line and about Texas removing its  self from the union. 
Dottie Barnes wanted to know if the City had an emergency shelter plan. 

4. Following a Motion by Jimmy Bratcher and 2nd by Velma Ballew the council voted to 
approve Gerardo Rico’s request for Zoning Change. 

5. Following a Motion by Johnny Sutton and 2nd by Jimmy Bratcher the council voted to 
approve The Order of  Cancellation for the May 1, 2021 Election(Aprobar Orden de 
Cancelation de 1 Mayo, 2021 Elections). 

6.  Following a Motion by Johnny Sutton and 2nd by Jimmy Bratcher the council voted to 
approve the consent items for February. 

7. The Meeting was adjourned at 6:27 PM. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
___________________________               _________________________________  
    Mayor                                                 City Secretary 


